ATTACHMENT 7

Thara Johnson

From: Gary Hull <gary@xynext.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 6:06 PM
To: Thara Johnson '

Subject: Sidewalk

[ am in support of the requirement for a sidewalk from the Benjamin development to the nearest sidewalk leading to a
school. It is already a recreational walking destination. If new developments are not required to help solve this gap, the
foot traffic will continue to grow with no safe walkway:.



ATTACHMENT 7

Ihara Johnson

= ===
From: Judy Brison <jubr3@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 8:42 PM
To: Thara Johnson
Subject: Safe Walking Path

RE: Safe Walking Path:
As a walker in this area | know it is very important for the developers to stay with the regulations of a safe walking path. |
have brought my 3 year old grandson to that area after walking down 138th and and up 100th . The road is slanted down

the hill and it hard for drivers to see people/children walking besides it is just common sense to provide safe walking for
everyone.

Judy Brison

13651 NE 102 st
Kirkland, Wa 98033

Click here to report this email as spam.



ATTACHMENT 7

Thara Johnson

From: Home Email <roscoe55@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 9:13 PM

To: Thara Johnson

Subject: Development on NE 100th street

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you today regarding the City's requirement that the developer create a safe walking path/sidewalk from
the development to the nearest sidewalk that goes to a school (Mark Twain).

If this is in fact the case | would like to express my support for this side walk.

| live on NE 100th street. | have two small children and one of them is Autistic. We already have a lot of traffic on our
street. | would like to walk my children to school but do not because it is not safe. There are two businesses off of NE
97th that you can only access through coming down our street. Many of those drivers do not respect the 25mph speed
limit. We also have a lot of walkers and bicyclists that use our street to access Willows Road. In order to avoid getting
hit by a car you have to stand in the ditch. In the past five years we have had new families move into our neighborhood

that have small children.

My concern is that with the new homes being built we will have more cars coming and going on our street.
| feel it is very important to have a sidewalk.

| know most of my neighbors feel the same.
Thank you for taking the time to read this.
Sincerely,

Judy Boylan



ATTACHMENT 7

Thara Johnson

e ==
From: Rev. gerry Beyerl <revgerrybeyerl@frontier.com>
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 2:19 PM
To: Thara Johnson
Subject: development with sidewalk
Ms. Johnson

We live at 9724 - 132nd Ave NE. We feel that there SHOULD be a sidewalk put in to allow safe passage for
pedestrians along 100th NE from the new developments. There are NO streetlights along this stretch of road, making
walking on the shoulder in the dark very non-desirable for children dealing with getting to school early in the morning,
getting home late in the afternoon or after school activities.

Please take this as a comment for the proposal to expect the developer to put ion sidewalks. They will be making
enough money from the development to afford the safety measure!

Thank You,

Rev. Paul & Gerry Beyerl

(425) 828-4124

revgerrybeyerl@frontier.com






